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Thomas Saporito 
P. 0. Box 8413 
Jupiter, Florida 33468 

Dear Mr. Saporito: 

I am writing in response to your letters to Florida Power & Light Company (FPL or the 
Company) dated August 1, 2008, regarding a proposed business relationship with FPL. 

As you are aware, your employment with FPL at the Turkey Point Nuclear Plant was 
terminated for cause in 1988. Most notably, a U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) Administrative 
Law Judge (ALJ) found ”overwhelming” evidence that you were repeatedly insubordinate, 
“insolent,“ “blatantly lied” and “cleady lied” to management, and engaged in a ‘mockery of 
management’s role.” [emphases in ALJ recommended decision]. You also sought re- 
employment with FPL in 2005 and again in 2008. You were informed in 2005 that you were not 
eligible for rehire with FPL. 

Similarly, based on the reasons for your termination from employment by FPL, you are 
not only ineligible for rehire as an employee, but the Company has also decided that you would 
be an unsuitable business partner. Further support for this conclusion is the fact that you have 
no apparent expertise in the energy efficiency field. According to the resumes that you have 
submitted to FPL, you have not held a job in the energy field in the past 15 years. 

Based on the foregoing, FPL declines to enter into a business relationship with you. 

Sincerely yours, 

an FPL Group company 


